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Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Welcome to the November newsletter. We have had an incredibly busy and pro-
ductive start to the second part of our autumn term which you can read about 
below. 

PTA Movie Night 

A huge thanks to our PTA for organising our Halloween movie night.  The event 
was a great success and it raised over £300 which is a fantastic achievement.  
We hope the children enjoyed the evening. 

Life Education bus 

Last week, we were visited by the Life Education bus.  Every class visited and 
took part in a workshop learning about how to keep themselves healthy and 
safe.  The sessions were incredibly informative and the children enjoyed them. 

Bikeability 

Well done to the children in Years 5 and 6 who completed their bikeability train-
ing this week. Despite some mixed weather, they persevered and didn't give up! 

Anti-Bullying week 

Next week is Anti-Bullying week. The children will be completing activities in 
school and on Monday 13th November, we are inviting the children to wear odd 
socks as part of national Odd Socks Day, which celebrates diversity and embrac-
ing our differences. 

Children in Need 

Friday 17th November is Children in Need day.  We will be doing a number of 
activities within school and are inviting the children to wear a spotty accessory 
(headband/socks/t-shirt, etc) for a donation of £1 to charity. Please note this is 
not a non-uniform day. 

Mr Asbury 

Unfortunately, Mr Asbury has required emergency surgery so is currently not in 
school.  Ms Vasey and Mrs Nash are teaching the class in his absence and we 
wish him well in his recovery.  We will keep you updated with any develop-
ments. 

Y3 Parent afternoon 

Y3 are hosting a parent afternoon on Monday 13th November.  Please see Class 
Dojo for more details. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, Mr Gross and the Braybrook team 

Newsletter 

If you would like a paper 
copy of the newsletter, 

there will be some availa-
ble from the main                

reception area.  


